Eric Moe

WA should use the OECD definition of PFAS which includes f-gas and TFA because the EPA
remains far behind Europe in this area and we have many natural refrigerant alternatives to HFC's
and HFO's. Without taking that step we risk a massive increase in forever chemicals in our local
watersheds and growing risk to health.



